Public Input Meeting Scheduled

What Improvements to Metro Service Would You Like to See?

Wednesday, October 9 at 6 PM 215 Martin Luther King, Jr. Blvd. Room 260 in the Madison Municipal Building

What kind of Metro Transit service would you like to see? This is your chance to give your thoughts to staff and Madison Transit and Parking Commission members.

Metro Transit and the Madison Transit and Parking Commission will be hosting a public input session where riders can share their thoughts on Metro service.

All input will be reviewed and considered during service planning in 2014 and beyond.

If you are unable to attend, please send your thoughts to mymetrobus@cityofmadison.com or fill out an online feedback form at mymetrobus.com/feedback.

Feedback can also be submitted by contacting Metro's customer service center at (608) 266-4466 or mymetrobus@cityofmadison.com

Does your neighborhood need to be better served?

Does the bus run often enough?

Is information displayed properly?

How can Metro improve?

Is there anything else you'd like staff to take a look at?



